
C19-129
--In School Committee--

05/21/2019

Ordered:

That the following was adopted as amended:

That Whereas Cambridge Public Schools strives for all students to attain grade level skills or higher,
and 

Whereas some Cambridge Public Schools have implemented co-teaching and had positive results,
including at the elementary, middle, and high school level, and 

Whereas recommendations from the Elementary Program Review included implementing
co-teaching, That CPS will have a televised Roundtable on co-teaching, to be held before
December 20, 2019, with an agenda to be determined by the Curriculum and Achievement
Sub-Committee and Dr. Salim or his designee. One or more CPS educators will participate in the
discussion.
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